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December 13, 2021 

 

Sent via electronic mail to puc.filingcenter@state.or.us 

 
Oregon Public Utilities Commission 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
 
 

Re:  UM 2040 

 

Dear Filing Center: 

Ziply Fiber concurs with and is wholly supportive of the comments filed today by Oregon 
Telecommunications Association.  Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Epley 
Vice President, Regulatory & External Affairs 


